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FALL 2015 
NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Hello Neighbors, 

Well summer has come and gone, but I think we ended it on a good note at the 

annual subdivision picnic.  It was nice to see everyone enjoying food, friendship 

and the weather.  Thanks to those who attended and brought some yummy 

dishes to pass.  Also a special thanks to those who helped put it all together. 

To follow-up on two items mentioned in the last newsletter. The Tree Planting 

program provided by the City has been very good to us. The original plan was to 

purchase two trees and split the cost with the City. As it turns out we will be 

receiving three trees at no cost to us at all.  Thank You Rochester Hills!  These 

trees will be planted mid-November along the Rochdale Drive easement south of 

the pond. 

Also mentioned was the cloudy condition of the pond water. After speaking with 

the manufacturer of the muck digestive pellets we are using to reduce the muck 

layer at the bottom of the pond, it’s been concluded the very low water exchange 

of our pond is the reason for this condition. Though this is aesthetically 

displeasing this at least let’s know the pellets are working.  The Board has made 

the commitment to use the pellets for two seasons (this being the first). We will 

have one more season of cloudiness as we strive to reduce the thick muck layer. 

I hope everyone has been able to enjoy the great fall weather so far and let’s hope 

Mother Nature has some more planned before we start to see the snow fly. 

Warren DeWitt 
President 

NEW NEIGHBORS 

Though not quite sure when the official move in day will be, Jack and Linda 

Christopher are the new owners of 1462 Rochingham.  Working on some interior 

updates, but once finished, they and their daughter, Veronica, will be moving 

in.  When we see the moving truck, let’s take the time to introduce yourselves. 

Congrats to Scott Siegel who has purchased his new home at 447 Rochdale.  He 

and his two daughters, Kaitlyn and Cameron are all moved in and looking 

forward to some remodeling projects.  Stop by and say hello before the winter 

weather shuts us all in.  

 

SUB DIRECTORY COMING IN EARLY 2016! 

The Sub Directory will be updated in the next couple of months. Attached is an 

information sheet that we are requesting you to complete.  The printed 

directories will be delivered early in 2016. 

ANNUAL SUB KIDS’ 
HALLOWEEN PARTY 

On Sunday, October 25, 2015, 

we are hosting the Annual 

Sub Kid’s Halloween Party.  

Who: The kids and grandkids 

of residents 11 years old and 

under  

What: Are invited to wear 

their costumes, play games, 

enjoy some snacks and join in 

on some Halloween fun 

 Where: Rochdale Park 

When: 1-3 pm 

Please RSVP for the party by 

October 20. Please contact 

Trisha Cox at 248-910-6484 

or Caryn DeWitt at 248-651-

8336. 

 

 

THINGS TO KNOW 

 Don’t forget to vote on 

Tuesday, November 3 

 Next board meeting date, 

December 1 at City Hall 

Rm. 221 at 6:30 pm 

 Last date for yard waste 

pick up is on December 8 

 

 


